



Mr A Coupe
Director of Music
Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

3rd September 2020

Dear Parent,

Further to my letter regarding instrumental lessons and for clarification: instrumental lessons will roll over to the new academic year for any existing students having lessons – there is no need to act. The original letter was for parents who wish to organise lessons with the music department as a new arrangement.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

(les lega

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406